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PresidentÙs Corner   

   
     Cold weather inspires me to quilt and March 
has been a cold month for Florida.  Of course, this 
is only the fourth March that I have been in Florida 
and two of the times we were only here for a 
week! What would I know!  I have been spending a 
lot of quality time in the sewing room this month. 
      I am looking forward to our April meeting, Yoyo 
Fun.  It will be nice to sew and socialize.  Sue Baker 
has some fun planned for us.  I have never made a 
yoyo!   We will be meeting in the dining room. 
      Mary Lewis and Darlene Schwartz have each 
volunteered to teach a workshop.  Mary is teach-
ing an appliqué workshop in April and Darlene is 
sharing a fun technique to make a fast quilt top in 
August. 
      The terms of the President, Treasurer and 
Membership chairs are up in January 2018.  Please 
think about taking on one of these offices. We are 
still looking for a person to finish out my term as 
President while I continue as acting VP. 
     See you at the April meeting! 

 

      Ruth Baggs  

We meet on the first Monday of each month at the Salvation Army, 5328 24th Street E, just off SR70 west of 
301 in Bradenton, FL.  Doors open at 6:30 p.m., meeting begins at 7:00 p.m.  A $3 donation is appreciated 

from non-members visiting Guild meetings when we have outside speakers. 

April 3 Meeting  
 

Our April meeting will be a Hands - 0n 
Yoyo workshop led by Sue Baker.  Bring  

a needle, scissors and a thimble if you 
use one.  The yoyos are for a special 
purpose ðhow many can you make?  
Donôt forget your show and tell, dog-

bed scraps, community - service projects 
and your PHD tops to show off.  And 
bring your checkbook to sign up for a 
class or to renew your membership!  

Eileen Barchi  

Help Wanted!  

We were unsuccessful in recruiting a vice-president, 

and President Ruth Baggs has been covering that 

job with the able assistance of Rose Ryan and Janice 

Dentler.  Ruth does not want to continue doing  

double duty and has found that she enjoys the vice-

president's job contacting possible teachers and 

planning programs and workshops.  She also feels 

that maybe recruiting someone to fill the remainder 

of her term as president, which ends at the end of 

this year, might be easier.  So she has decided to 

resign as president in May, giving us sufficient time 

to ask for a volunteer and hold an election.  So 

please give serious thought to stepping up to help 

the board and the guild!  If you are willing to  

preside and organize guild and board meetings for 

the rest of 2017, contact Ruth Baggs as soon as  

possible.  The success of our guild depends on the 

participation of as many members as possible! 
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 Florida Quilt Events  

2017 
 

April 14-15τQuilt Show in Palatka 
stjmongoose@gmail.com 

 
May 6-7τQuilt Show in Gainesville 

www.treecityquiltersguild.com 
 

2018 
 

February 2-3τQuilt Show in Palmetto 
carollipp@gmail.com 

 
 

For more events check out the FQN newsletter at 
www.floridaquiltnetwork.com 

 

Manatee Patchworkers Membership Meeting  

March 6, 2017  
 Ruth Baggs called the meeting to order at 7:00.  The 

minutes were approved as written.   The treasurerôs report is 

available on the website.  Our program calendar is now full for 

the 2017 year.  We will begin looking for programs for next year.  

If anyone would like to present a program/trunk show or teach a 

workshop, please contact Ruth. 

 Membership:  Our last meeting had 62 members, 3 new 

members and 15 visitors.  Membership dues began in January.  

Please remember to print and fill out the membership form found 

on our website when paying your yearly dues.  This insures that 

your information is up to date. 

 Quilt Show:  Our quilt show committees are now form-

ing.  The committee is asking every member to serve on at least 

one committee to help make our quilt show a success.  You may 

contact Mary Lewis or Carol Lipp to let them know where you 

would like to serve.  The finished Opportunity Quilt top was 

shown at the meeting.  It is now being quilted. 

 Communications:  Newsletter information is due by the 

20th of each month.  If you are not receiving the newsletter, 

please check that we have your current email address.  You may 

receive printed newsletters by providing self-addressed, stamped 

envelopes. 

 Community Service:  We have many members volun-

teering their time to benefit our guild.  Due to our wonderful vol-

unteers, we are able to have meetings/classes in two different 

locations at no cost to us.  Humane Society - Members worked 

to produce 48 dog beds and 11 cat mats.  Remember to save 

scraps or large pieces of fabric you no longer want and bring 

them to each meeting.  Salvation Army -  Some of our members 

have been volunteering with the Salvation Army to teach a group 

of eight girls to sew.   Please turn an estimate of the time you 

spent gathering and delivering these.  Non-profit organizations 

receive awards for volunteer hours.   

 Kits as well as finished tops are available at each meet-

ing for members to work on and return.  These will be donated to 

Family Services and children in foster care in our community. 

 Program: Esterita Austin presented our March program 

and workshop. 

 

   Susan Fickey, Secretary  
 
     
 

 

Annual Retreat  

Planning for our annual retreat is under way!  It 

will take place at Christian Retreat Center from 

Thursday to Sunday, September 21 - 24.  So 

mark your calendar ðmore information will be 

available soon!  

    
FOR SALE  

Singer Featherweight 

with case ðsews  

beautifully, excellent 

condition, $350  

Contact Nancy Luse at 

779 - 7152 or  

795 - 7598.  

 

FOR SALE  
 

 
 
 

Juki serger, still in box, Model 654DE,  
2 needle 2/3/4 - thread Overlock, $250  

 

Handi - Quilter 24 ñFusionò long arm  
table/frame, never used.  

 

Call Victoria Baily at 941 - 756 - 9433.  
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April 1τJann Warfield 
April 3τDhalma Klugman 

April 7τDolores Kinal 
April 8τCarol Masulonis 

April 11τApril Smith 
April 20τMary Ellen Lawler 
April 22τNancy Sundberg 

April 26τCarol Zitani 
April 30τJune Cannon 

2016- 2018 Board of Directors 

Ruth Baggs, President, 703-350-7652, baggs_ruth@yahoo.com 
Jane Ellis, Treasurer, 941-747-7269, janene@tampabay.rr.com 

Susan Fickey, Secretary, 941-9201962, suzy1434@aol.com 
Sue Baker, Membership, 941-224-7137, mpmbrshp@gmail.com 
Carol Lipp, Membership, 941-705-1043, carollipp@gmail.com 

Mary Lewis, Communications, 941-778-3041, marylewis11@gmail.com 
Darlene Schwartz, Communications, 916-833-4024, darcar58@hotmail.com 
Rose Ryan, Community Service, 941-755-9172, roseryan2001@hotmail.com 

Janice Dentler, Community Service, 941-720-5403, jdentler@tampabay.rr.com 


